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No. 4 Pauses at Athenry  

 
 

In this month’s High Green, international rail traveler Paul Bergdolt continues 
his rail tour in Ireland. In the photo above, LMS Railway (NCC) WT Class 2-6-
4T No. 4 pauses at Athenry. Read about it in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, August 2 at the former B&O Silver Spring Station with a 
presentation by John Sery, topic TBA. 
 
Following Meeting: Saturday, September 2 at 12:30 in the Walkersville Community Park for 
the Joint Annual CRA/WSRR Picnic next to the tracks of the Walkersville Southern 
Railroad. 
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